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Training Opportunities

The South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS), Division of Long Term Care
Transformation, will sponsor three regional training events focusing on provider enrcliment and provider
requirements for OSCAP. These training events are for any Community Residential Care Facility (CRCF)
currently enrolled as an Optional State Supplementation (OSS) provider and for those contracted as

Integrated Personal Care (IPC) providers.

SCDHHS has completed the first steps to improving and enhancing the OSS program. The transformed
program, OSCAP, will specify more stringent consumer and provider requirements, and will improve the

overall quality of care within CRCFs

OSCAP will require prior authorization and that consumers meet medical necessity criteria to enter the
program. Under the enhanced program, consumers will also be eligible to receive incontinence supplies
and Targeted Case Management (TCM) services as a resull of some additional changes that SCDHHS is
making to the Medicaid State Plan. In addition, SCDHHS will be requesting an amendment to the 1915(c)
Community Long Term Care Community Choices waiver to add the provision of Personal Care services to

consumers residing in @ CRCF who meet the intermediate nursing home level of care.

Registration is mandatory for all attendees, as space is limiled. Meetings are scheduled for April 24th
through April 26th in three locations across the state. Meeting details including the logistics for each

location are attached.

To register, please visit the South Carclina Medicaid Provider Outreach Website at
www.scmedicaidprovider.orgor call the South Carolina Medicaid Provider Service Center at (888) 289-0709

and choose option '1".



If you have any questions concemning the training events, please contact the Division of Community and
Facility Services at {803) 898-1060 or {803) 898-1140. Thank you for your continued support of the South

Carolina Healthy Connections Medicaid program.
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